
 
 
February 2, 2022 
 
Ms. Cara Rex 
Chair; Business, Marketing & Accounting 
Rhodes State College 
4240 Campus Drive 
Lima, OH 45805 
United States 

Dear Ms. Rex, 

The Associate Degree Board of Commissioners met on November 18, 2021 and reviewed 
your Status Report. The Board provided the following comments: 
 
Remove the note on Criterion 3.4. Your business programs are fully accredited with no 
notes or conditions. Congratulations! 

Your quality assurance report is due 9/15/2023 and your reaffirmation is scheduled for 
2029. Please contact Dr. Cara Beth Johnson by phone: 580-628-6340 or by e-mail at 
Carolyn.johnson@noc.edu with any questions or concerns.  

ACBSP is looking forward to our continued relationship Rhodes State College. Thank you for 
providing quality business programs for your students. We are happy to have you as one of 
our valued members. 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Parscale, Ph.D. 
Chief Accreditation Officer 

 


